86 Miller Road,
Morristown, H.d.,
Magust 22, 1948.

Dear Miss Kober,

A friend of mine in Athens, Mr. Boufides, an assistant Curator
at the National Archaeological Museun, is interested in pre-Greek
writing. He has seen a reference to an article of yours on this
subject in Classical Outlook, XXII, but this periodical is not
available in Athens. He has therefore asked me if I could getl him
a copy of the number containing this article. It occurred to me
that you might have some reprints of it, and if you could spare one
I would be glad to take it to lir. Boufides when I return to Greece
next month. If you can, would you send it to me at the above
addeess?
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